Lakeville
Board of Assessors Meeting
January 26, 2017

1. Call to erder: 4:09 pm with Board Members John Olivieri, Jonathan Pink, and Evagelia
Fabian, and Harald Scheid, principal assessor with RRG, present. L.akecam was not present.

2. No Public Comment

3. Invoices were approved.

4. H. Scheid reported that the office has received a couple of informal questions as to what
constitutes a “bedroom.” According to H. Scheid, Lakeville discounts the assessment 1if there
are less than three (3) bedrooms. Harald also let the board know that responses have been made
to any townspeople that asked the question.

5. Update on Abatement Filings: Twenty (20) abatement applications have come in so far.
The deadline is February 1, 2017 and the board expects to receive abatement applications up to

that deadline.

6. Clerk Position Vacancy: Three candidates will be interviewed for the position at feday’s
meeting. They are Linda Pendergrace, Barbara Maksy, and Christina Sargo.

7. Brief discussion on LeBaron’s attorney’s legal taxability questions regarding onset of
construction Date vs Assessment Date.

8. Interview: Barbara Maksy

9. Interview: Christina Sargo

10, Interview: Linda Pendergrace

11. John Olivieri adjourned the meeting at 5:51 pm.

Respectfully Submitted by
FEvagelia Fabian — Board Member




